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April 29, 2010
Ms. Barbara Morrison

2039 Wingate Dr SE

Olympia, WA  98513

Dear Barbara:

Thank you for your recent note and additional transcripts. After reviewing all your coursework, I’m enclosing my rough draft of two endorsement worksheets and how your prior credits apply toward middle level humanities and elementary education if you decide to apply to our Master in Teaching Program.  I’ve circled areas where some coursework is still needed. You might also want to review our prior experience policy related to endorsements, see our catalog p. 19 or the program website at: http://www.evergreen.edu/mit/endorsementpolicies.htm
Besides taking our MiT program, I had mentioned you could look to reactivating your teaching certificate and work with another institution to add the elementary endorsement.  I could work with you to add a middle level humanities endorsement to your certificate if you desired here.

From your letter it sounds like your paraeducator work is satisfying and fits your family schedule at this time. However, I thought I’d mention you qualify for a substitute teacher certificate since you have finished a teacher certification program in your past and had held a teaching certificate. Please see the OSPI website at: http://www.k12.wa.us/certification/Teacher/SubstituteAlreadyCertified.aspx
And http://www.k12.wa.us/certification/certapp/4031.pdf.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Certification Officer


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Seminar II E 3135 location, Se 2A 2117 mailstop

The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 
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